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LETTER NO 22 

 

7th March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

My School Fund 

 

What is My School Fund? 

‘My School Fund’ is an exciting initiative that combines the spending power of individuals, parents, 

guardians, carers and staff in order to boost school budgets.  By registering and linking your credit/debit 

card, every time you make a purchase with Argos and/or Sainsbury’s you and Little Hill will benefit 

through a Card-Linked Rewards scheme. 

 

How do I earn Card-Linked Rewards? 

You can earn Card-Linked Rewards for you and Little Hill by spending on the card you used to register 

in participating retailers which currently include Sainsbury’s and Argos.  For every £1 spent in 

participating retailers, 1% will go to your chosen school and 2% will go directly to you (terms and 

conditions apply).  Over time, this figure will add up and can be redeemed in the form of eGift cards that 

can be spent online or in store at participating retailers.  

 

Linking to my child’s school 

When you register, you’ll be asked to link to your child’s school.  

 

Managing my account 

Log into your My School Fund account to see what Card-Linked Rewards you have earned.  This can 

be redeemed in the form of eGift Cards that can be spent online or in store at Sainsbury’s and Argos. 

 

 

I’m really hoping this is an initiative that we can get as many adults as possible on board with.  Please 

feel free to share this information with other adults within your friends and family.  The more vouchers 

we can accumulate as a school, the more we can spend directly to have a positive impact on our 

children.  And of course, the added bonus is that you’ll receive vouchers too.  
 

So far, since December 2020, we have had 8 parents sign up.  They have earnt themselves a total of 

£232.95 in vouchers!  They have also earnt the school £116.47.  From all the children at Little Hill, 

thank you so much.  

 

Please see the poster attached. 

Here is the website link: www.myschoolfund.org  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Williams 

Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/
http://www.myschoolfund.org/

